Daffodil Hill will not open
this season

By KCRA-TV

Daffodil Hill will not be opening for the 2018 season, the
Ryan Family said Tuesday.

“Since the end of February we have had rain, hail, and snow
every week. The early flowers are gone and the ones that are
up are badly damaged,” the ranch owners posted on Facebook.
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